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L IGHTHOUSE CHILDRENS HOME V ISIT! 

Our annual visit to the Children’s Lighthouse Home was held on December 9th.  The day 
was nice with a short cruise over to the campus from the Publix parking lot near I-10.  As in 
years past, the Club sprung for pizzas and desserts with the Lighthouse providing drinks and 
some wonderful holiday entertainment.  The girls loved seeing and sitting in the cars.  I think 
each year we effectively create some new Corvette fans with our visit.  This year, Cruisin 
Corvettes was able to present the organization with the check that will cover a trip for the 
current girls in residence.  This is one of our regular charity activities and it always pays back in 
terms of seeing those happy smiling faces right at Christmas.  Thanks to everyone who could 
participate this year! 

   
 

   
 

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARTY! 

This year’s Christmas Party was held on a rainy Saturday, December 2nd.  Although the 
weather outside was frightful, that did not dampen our spirits.  We had a large turnout for the 
festive occasion at the Capital City Country Club.  And this year there was epic entertainment 



 

CCOT News - 2 

provided by the Board Members performance in a classic Christmas soldier number compete 
with props and some smooth, and perhaps improvised, moves along the way.  Special thanks 
go out to Diana for choreographing the special number and corralling the Board.  Although we 
had never utilized the Capital City Country Club venue before, I think most would agree that the 
service was great and the food was very good!  It was good to see and catch up with some of 
our club members from far away and generally relax with everyone.  As the evening came to a 
close, the legendary gift exchange took place.  This year there were a lot of improvisations 
during the reading of the poem and lots of suggestions for next year.  We will see what 
develops.  All in all, a wonderful evening with friends! 

 

 

CORVETTE RACING EVOLVES!   

 As many of you know, this year was the end of the factory sponsored Corvette Racing 
Team as we have come to know it.  But don’t despair!  Just like the evolution of Corvette, so too 
has there been a change in Corvette racing.  GM in partnership with Pratt Miller is now building 
the new GT3R car for the race track.  Under this new model,  Pratt Miller will take C8 chassis 
and body parts and develop 20 of the new cars.  The cars will be sold to race teams for their 
use just as is now done with many of the other famous marques.  In an effort to more fully 
engage with Corvette community, Pratt Miller Motorsports has created a new program that is 
now open for membership.  The Pratt Miller Motorsports Collective  will offer Corvette racing 
fans options to be further engaged with the team.  There are three levels of participation as 
outlined as follows. 
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This is really a first of its kind offering and it has gained considerable interest among the 
Corvette community.  The new program’s progress is being closely watched by other race 
teams as well.  As you all know, racing is an expensive business.  The proceeds generated 
from this program will be used as supplemental funding for the Corvette Racing by Pratt 
Miller Motorsports IMSA team to keep the team competitive on the track.  Pratt Miller 
will race 2 cars in the coming year and although they will not be competing in LeMans, 
several other teams that are purchasing the new cars plan to be there.  So while there 
will not be a factory sponsored Corvette Racing team, there will be several teams racing 
the new Corvette cars with Pratt Miller leading the effort.  What do you think about this 
new effort?  I think the Gold Level is where there is some real value if you are a true 
race fan…. 

AMBASSADOR END OF YEAR REPORT! 

 Each year, I must file a report with the National Corvette Museum outlining my activities 
as your ambassador.  Each type of activity is awarded a certain number of points.  A club 
ambassador must maintain a minimum number of points to keep active.  Thus far I have managed 
to make the cut each year and in many years I have earned Master Ambassador status by 
achieving more than 200 points.  Points are awarded for various things such as the number of 
raffle tickets purchased by the club members, the number of members who joined the NCM, 
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writing articles for the newsletter and other related things.  As we head to the end of the year, 
please let me know if you have purchased any raffle tickets this year and what level they were, 
renewed your NCM membership or joined and if you visited the museum, let me know that as 
well.  Thanks for your support! 

APPRECIATING THE F INER THINGS 

    

     
   

 

NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM RAFFLES! 

Currently raffle tickets are only available through the mail, by filling out an order form, or 
through purchase at the museum or in the State of Kentucky.  There are a range of vehicles and 
raffle types underway, so I encourage you to take a look at the website for a complete listing.  I 
have not won yet, but I remain hopeful.  You can’t win if you don’t play as they say.  You can 
find the latest raffles here - https://raffle.corvettemuseum.org 
 

 
2024 Build Your Own Corvette Stingray or $85,000 1/18/2024 

Price: $250.00 Tickets: 1500  Available: 1013  
Drawing: January 18, 2024 2:00 PM Central Time 

2024 Build Your Own Corvette Stingray or $85,000 1/18/2024 
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2024 Red Mist Corvette Coupe 2/8/2024 

Price: $150.00 Tickets: 1500  Available: 1185  
Drawing: February 8, 2024 2:00 PM Central Time 

2024 Red Mist Corvette Coupe 2/8/2024 
 
 

 
2024 Red Mist Corvette Convertible 4/27/2024 

Price: $20.00 Unlimited Raffle 
Drawing: April 27, 2024 3:00 PM Central Time 
2024 Red Mist Corvette Convertible 4/27/2024 

 

Check the Events Calendar on the UPDATED website for more upcoming activities 
 

Join us for our next meeting on January 4th at Casa Grande! 

 

If you have any questions or suggestions about the newsletter, please contact: 
John Opper 

ccotnews@gmail.com 



 

CCOT News - 6 

   

 
 
  
 

Thank you to our Sponsors!   
 

   

A N N I V E R S A R Y

2015–2022

Celebrating my 20th year  
in Real Estate in Tallahassee

th


